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Plans for reopening the Yoncalla School District for 2021-22  
  
Attention Parents of the Yoncalla School District,  
 

As we move towards a new school year, I wanted to share with families and the public 
Yoncalla School Districts plans for fully reopening our schools to full-day, in-person 
learning this fall.  We will maintain those expectations unless we are directed by the 
Oregon Department of Education, our local health authority or the State of Oregon 
otherwise.  We will begin to put together a team of parents and staff in late July to look 
at the new Oregon Department of Education Resiliency Framework for the 2021-2022 
school year (COVID 19 safety measures).  This document will drive our expectations and 
actions as we move forward.  
   
There are always many details to opening school in the fall, and this year those details 
will include things like COVID-19 safety measures for students too young or unable to 
get the vaccine, are students required to wear a facial covering while indoors, or are the 
current cleaning protocols working? We will keep families updated as we finalize those 
details over the summer.  
 

We of course will continue to partner with public health officials and community partners 
to educate about the importance of getting safely vaccinated.   
  
We hope everyone stays cool and safe this summer.  
  
Respectfully,  
  
Brian Berry  
 


